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  COMMUNITY BRIDGE CLUB 
    B A T E A U   B A Y 

Denise Wergs ...   1st August 
Bob Mavin ...   2nd August 
Janet Wood ...   9th August 
Carol Parker ...   14th August 
Jenny Sprigge ...   14th August 
Maria Sweeney ...   15th August 
Peter Leonard ...   19th August 
Anne Stimpson...   19th August 
Patrick Hawkes ...   22nd August 
Lorna McCulloch ...  31st August 

(Your flower – the Gladioli in case you were wondering) 
Apologies for missing Richard Webb in July 

Coffs Gold Coast Congress 
  Tuesday 13th to Sunday 18th August 

Good luck to all our travellers.  
 

Tomaree Bridge Club Congress 
Saturday 7th and Sunday 8th September 

 
Community Bridge Club Bateau Bay 
InterClub Teams 

             Thursday 5th September 
 

Gosford Bridge Club Congress 
Saturday 14th and Sunday 15th September 

Community Bridge Club Bateau Bay 
Kevin Hughes Trophy Day 

              Friday 27th September 

Welcome –           Anne Stimpson            Anne Stimpson
 

 
Brisbane Water Bridge Club recently held 
their Super Congress. There was a large 
selection of talent, local and not so local.  
 
Donelle Foate and Christine Hadaway 
finished 7th in the Open Pairs,  
Stephanie Mathews and Gary Heyting 17th, 
and Sarah Yang and Roy Cotton  did well.  Vic 
Pietraszkiwicz and his partner were 2nd, and 
Sharon Versteege and Carol Parker finished 
11th in the Restricted Pairs.  
 
The Teams all played in one field, sadly local  
results were not so good.  
 
All reports say it was another successful 
congress by BWBC. 

    Well done !!!! 

 
Congratulations to Jewel Jessop Congratulations to Jewel Jessop
 who is now a Club Master.  
 
 
 

R 
I 
P 
 
 
Sadly we farewelled Ken Townsend on the 
15th July. Ken had been in care for the past 18 
months. He got to enjoy his birthday with his 
family and quietly passed one week later.           
    “Fly high,  Poppy”  
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InterClub InterClub InterClub 

 

Open to members from   
CBCBB, BWBC, CCBC and CCLCBC 

Clubs only.  

 

Play starts at 9.30 a.m. 
Director: Peter Hume 

B5i (Red) Masterpoints 
 

Entry fee: $160 per team which 
includes lunch and drinks at end 

of day. 

Please notify of any dietary requirements 
when entering 

 
 

Cash Prizes awarded: according 
to entries  

 

 

Overall, most bridge players are 
considerate people. However, a constant 
comment to the Directors is that some 
people can be overheard discussing 
hands with their partner while still at the 
table.  
 
Please save your comments for the end of 
the session and for your partner to hear, 
not most of the room.  
 
Also, there is a need to play to time, so 
any discussion slows  play down. This  
goes for offering unsolicited advice at the 
table. For starters, it’s not very good 
advice if it slows down the room and 
players have to be given an average as 
they couldn’t complete their boards in 
time. If a player wants your advice please  
offer it later, just not during play.  
 
Lastly. Please keep equity at the table. 
Any issues, CALL “DIRECTOR PLEASE” 
before any discussion takes place.  

http://www.community.bridge-club.org/
http://www.community.bridge-club.org/



